17th May, 1950,
Dear S8irs,

szeenlandsche Scheepsbouw Mij. Yard No,454

I am in receipt of lir, Lodder's letters of
the 10th and 1lth instant, enclosing copies of
communications which he has addressed to the Amsterdam
Surveyors regarding the approval of plans of Sternframe
and Rudder, Nidship Section, Profile, Decks, Double
Bottom and Shell Lxpansion for the above motor ship,
together with a copy of each of the plans in gues tion, -
and have to thank him for his attention in the matter.

Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,
ROTTERDAM .,
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